
 

 

15 November 2022 

Western Power’s fifth access arrangement review 

Western Power’s response to the draft decision 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published Western Power’s response to the draft decision 
on its access arrangement proposal for the period 2022/23 to 2026/27.  

The access arrangement sets out the terms and conditions, including prices, for third parties seeking 
access to the Western Power network.   

The ERA’s draft decision was published for consultation on 9 September 2022.   

The ERA is seeking submissions on the draft decision and Western Power’s revised proposal by 
4:00 pm (WST) Friday 16 December 2022. 

Submissions should be lodged online using the form on our website 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation. 
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